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Lublin, Poland -  September 15th, 2020

Subject: NA Proxy vote

Dear NA President,

If your country is not able to be present at the upcoming ITF General Assembly, to be held Online on November 15th, 2020, according to art. 13 of the Statutes you might delegate your PROXY vote by informing the ITF HQ on or before October 25th, 2020, nominating the Country, according to the voting list, to which you wish to delegate your vote.
Yours in Taekwon-Do

Master Tadeusz Loboda

Secretary General

Please sent the following letter to itfoffice@itftkd.sport in PDF file complete it with your signature and association stamp.

I, _________________________________________

President Name and Presidents Surname

Country: ___________________________________________

Name of the COUNTRY ASSOCIATION:__________________________________________

delegate my Proxy vote for upcoming Congress to be held Online on November 15th, 2020
and according to art. 13 of the Statutes to:
______________________________ (Indicate the country)

Signature:

Date:

Please sign the application form, scan it and send to the ITF ADM HQ

at the e-mail address: itfoffice@itftkd.sport
Before or on Sunday, October 25th, 2020
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